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21st July 2017 

 
Dear Family, Friends and Colleagues, 
 
Once again, it is a real pleasure to write the last newsletter of the academic year.  The 
children have achieved and experienced so much in the school year and I have to thank the 
staff team for how hard they have worked to support, engage and teach the children at 
Mossbrook.   
 
Leavers 
We are all really proud of our children that are leaving; they have all accomplished so much.  
I would like to wish good luck to Anas, Harry, Al-Amin, Finlay, Harley, Adam, Kallum, Daniel, 
Nasser, Jacob, Antonio, Mason, Blake, Fred, Josh, Owen and Jake as they head off to their 
new schools. 
 
Questionnaire 
Thank you to everyone who filled out the questionnaire.  I firmly believe that the most crucial 
part to how successful we are for our children is how well we engage with parents and 
carers, the questionnaire replies tell me that we are getting this right.  Here are the results: 
There were 43 responses, which is 48% of the children in school.   
 

Agree Disagree 
Don’t 
know 

My child enjoys school 95% 0% 5% 

The school keeps my child safe 95% 0% 5% 

My child makes good progress at school 93% 0% 7% 

My child is well cared for at school 100% 0% 0% 

The school keeps me well informed about my child 95% 2% 2% 

The school takes account of my suggestions and 
concerns  

93% 0% 2% 

The teaching is good at this school 98% 0% 2% 

The school meets my child's particular needs 98% 0% 2% 

The school deals effectively with unacceptable 
behaviour 

88% 0% 12% 

The school helps me to support my child's learning 93% 0% 5% 

The school is managed and lead effectively 98% 0% 2% 

Overall I am happy with my child's experience at 
school 

100% 0% 0% 
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Dates: 

• 21st July: Last day of term 

• 6th September: First day of term 
 
If you would like to discuss something from this letter or anything else please feel free to 
contact me in school. 
 
 
I hope that you have a fantastic summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Headteacher 


